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3 August 2022 
 
 
Spencer Jones 
 

Email sent to:    fyi-request-19839-fef82bb6@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Sir 

CSM22/504471 OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST FOR INFORMATION ON FLUORIDATION 
OF WATER 

I refer to your email request for official information received 21 July for information on New Plymouth 
District Council’s implementation of water fluoridation.  

We have transferred part of your request to the Ministry of Health at fluoride@health.govt.nz. Part 
of the information to which your request relates, namely “Regards NPDC reply to question 2-6 and 8 
if NPDC does not hold this information, please confirm who does and point of contact so this can be 
followed up” (in reference to your questions 2 to 7 and 8 of your information request dated 6 July 
2022) is not held by us but is believed to be held by the Ministry and is believed to be more closely 
connected with the functions of the Ministry of Health. In these circumstances, we are required by 
section 12 of the LGOIMA to transfer your request. 

You will hear further from Ministry of Health concerning that part of your request.  

We will search our records for the other information you have asked for in your request. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Mark Hall 
THREE WATERS MANAGER 
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